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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

June 22, 2004

General Notice No. 2004-16a
TO: 

Agency Heads and Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT: 
FOI Request – Vendor Payments Clarification
A number of agencies have had questions regarding what type of copies are required under Michael Winkler’s FOI request referenced in OLR General Notice No. 2004-16.  
A vendor is a seller of goods and/or services.  Pursuant to the request, agencies should provide copies of the bills they received from individuals and entities that provided goods and/or services from January 1, 2003 to the present.  
Agencies should not provide copies of bills from recipients of money under a grant contract or petty cash vouchers.   For example, renters who receive rental assistance payments would not be vendors.

You should reference in your letter the information you provided and state that if Mr. Winkler would like copies of any additional information, he should contact you.  
IF YOU DID NOT RECEIVE A LETTER FROM MR. WINKLER REQUESTING THIS INFORMATION, KINDLY IGNORE THIS NOTICE.

You are reminded that the cost for providing the copies is $.25 per page with checks payable to the Treasurer, State of Connecticut.

Employees with questions should contact their Agency Personnel Office.  Questions from Agency Personnel Officers may be addressed to me at 418-6446.

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations
Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106

